
- CHRISTMAS PARTY FOR TOUNSITE CHILDREN SCHEDULED FOR DECEMBER 22nd—The-Seoend lama} 
ay NCbristmas party Tex_ 

——“Ghildren of the townsite will be held in the Recreation Hall commencing at 2:00 p.m, onthe. 

afternoon of December 22nd,: All children in the community 15 years of age and under will be 

guests of the LongLac Pulp and Paper Company on this occasion and Santa Clause has promised ~ 

faithfully to attend. 
0-0-0 | 

GENERAL MEETING OF HOCKEY ENTHUSIASTS HELD LAST SUNDAY Last Sunday afternoon at 2:00 p.m. 

in the Recreation Hall an open 

meeting was held of all hockey enthusiasts at Terrace Bay and although the attendance wasn't 

large due to the heavy rainfall, those who were present were very enthusiastic about plans 

for the coming season. 
In the chair was the president of the Terrace Bay Hockey Association, Bill Borsum, who 

gave a comprehensive report on the activities of the Executive in planning for the '48 - '49 

season. It was pointed out by the president that the Executive hoped this year to furnish 

two sets of equipment for use by House League teams and that the procurement of additional 

equipment to be added to that already on hand, would involve an expenditure of a considerable 

sum of money. 

Reference was also made to the expansion of the North Shore League and it was indicated 

that at the present time teams would, in all probability, be entered from the communities of 

Nipigon, Red Rock,’ Schreiber and Terrace Bay, with Marathon and Pine Portage still on the 

uncertain list. The question of membership in the Terrace Bay Hockey Association was then 

discussed and the meeting agreed that a $5.00 active membership would be desirable in order 

to help finence the purchase of equipment which would be available to all active memh-vs who 

had positions on any of the House League teams or the North Shore League team, It was tu.' 

‘ pointed out that by such a cooperative effort it would be possible to eliminate injurics 

which otherwise occur if players were without adequate protective equipment. 

The question of a "Booster Club" for hockey at Terrace Bay was then raised -nd it was 

felt that there would be many people in the community who would like to assist in the 

financing of the club by taking out honourary memberships. It was also noted that such 

honourary memhers would be given priority when tickets were sold on chartered buses for 

games outside of the community, The membership of the "Booster Club" was set at OL,00, 

- The appointment, by the president, of Peter Mazza and Murdo Campbell to act. on the 

Rink Committee which will control ice facilities at Terrace Bay was ratified by the meeting. 

It was interesting to have present at the meeting a number of young lads from the 

community who were intcrested in the formation of minor hockey teams and assurance was given 

by the President, Bill Borsum, that every effort would be made to meet their needs. 

Before proceedings closed a vote of thanks was extended to the Executive for their 

efforts to date on behalf of the Hockey Association. The Executive consists of President - 

Bill Borsum; Vice-President - Harold Marsh; Secretary-Treasurer - Eldon Marostica; Minor 

Hockey Representative - Deve McDonald; Publicity, Equipment and Game Officine of Harry: Geri, 
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ST. MARTIN'S MEN'S CLUB PLAN TURKEY DRAW FOR DECEMBER 16th There will be a Turkey Draw and 
Auetiion in the Terrace Bay 

Recreation Hall on Thursday evening December 16th starting at 8:00 pam. o,.. “rod by St. 

Martin's Men's Club. Therewill be no admission charge, and tickets may be procured from 

members of the Club or at the Post Office. It should be noted by all that ticket holders 

must be in the hall when the draw is made in order to win. 
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CURLING CLUB NEWS According to the Constitution of the Terrace Bay Curling Club no one can 

4 curl unless their annual fee has been paid. . 

The Glub Membership Committee is having a difficult job to draw up rinks for the novelty 

bonspiel as quite a number of applicants have not yet paid fees. 

411 applicants are requested therefore, to submit the annual fee $7.50 not later than 

Saturday, December llth. After that date it will not be possible to consider nates votil 

after the Novelty Bonspiel. Rinks for this Spiel are now being drawn. 

Cooperation will be sincerely appreciated. 
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HUDSON Bi.Y STORE HOURS Commencing December 16th store hours at Hudson's Bay Co. will be as 

follows during the Christmas season 

0250 aut, to St20 pm, 6:50 pimy to 6:50 p.m. 

Dec, 24th, 9:30 a.m. to 6:30 p.m,


